
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

14th January 2022 
 
 
 Dear Parents / Carers 
 
It is with great pleasure that I am able to share our new Ofsted judgment which puts Kingsmead as a 
Good school with outstanding features. We are very grateful for the support that we received during 
the inspection and this acknowledgement of the hard work and commitment from Staff, students, 
parents, JT MAT, Governors and our local community. Together we created the school that we wanted 
our children to attend, a school where children thrive. We are confident that going forward we will 
continue to embed the excellent provision of the school and go from strength to strength.  
 
Many parents have already registered their interest in influencing future decisions about Kingsmead in 
our visioning group by clicking on this link. If you would like to join this team, please click on the 
previous link or go to this page to express your own interest: https://forms.office.com/r/yuFBDzJw6K 

 
We are already the most oversubscribed 11-18 school in Staffordshire, please be part of shaping what 
we do next.  
 
Best Wishes 
 

 
 
Maria Mincher 
Headteacher 
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